
 

 

 

October 30, 2024 

      Delivered by Email 
David Barrick  
Chief Administrative Officer 
Municipality of Thames Centre 
4305 Hamilton Rd. 
Dorchester, ON 
N0L 1G3 

 
Dear David,  
 
 
Re: KCCA’s Conservation Areas Strategy – Consultation Period 
 
Under the Conservation Authorities Act, each Conservation Authority in Ontario is required to 
prepare a Conservation Areas Strategy. The purpose of the Strategy is to provide guidance for the 
management and operation of KCCA’s Conservation Areas. 
 
KCCA has prepared a draft Conservation Areas Strategy and is inviting municipalities, 
neighbouring Indigenous communities, watershed organizations, and the public to review and 
comment on the Strategy. 
 
The draft Conservation Areas Strategy is available on KCCA’s website at 
https://www.kettlecreekconservation.on.ca/conservation-area-strategy/ and feedback may 
be submitted through the website or to the undersigned until November 28, 2024.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns about the Strategy, please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned at elizabeth@kettlecreekconservation.on.ca or 519-631-1270 x222. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Elizabeth VanHooren 
General Manager 
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